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True Mother's Invitation to Korea 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
November 30, 2013 
 
Dear District Pastors, Dear Leaders, 
 
An Important Invitation to Korea 
 
We have just received an important and exciting invitation from True Mother to join her at the Cheongshim Peace 
World Center on Sunday December 15th for the final major event of 2013. It is a “Victory Rally” for 2013, to 
bring unity of Korea, Japan and America and also in support of the peaceful Reunification of Korea, and the wider 
cause of peace in Northeast Asia, recently much in the news. 
 
Up to 15,000 people will attend, including a delegation of 200 from Japan and 30 from the USA. 
 
The main event will take place Sunday morning from 10am-12pm, and will be followed by a celebratory 
luncheon. There may be some additional programs on Sunday afternoon in the Chung Pyung area, including an 
opportunity to review our national strategic plan for 2014. We will also try to organize a short “meet and greet” 
for the faculty of the Universal Peace Academy based at Cheongshim Seminary. On Monday 16th, our US 
Delegation will make a trip together (details to follow) and hold other short briefings. I am sure we will have a 
great experience! 
 
Arrivals should be on Friday, December 13th or the morning of Saturday, December 14th. Departures are anytime 
on Tuesday, December 17th. HSA-UWC will be responsible for all costs of accommodation and meals in Korea, 
but participants (or the organizations they represent) must cover the costs of air travel. 
 
It is a great honor to receive this important invitation from True Parents. America will respond well. In order to 
facilitate a prompt mobilization, I recommend the following quotas: 
 
 HSA-UWC (& Kodan) HQ  5 
 HSA-UWC Districts       12-15      
(larger districts can send 2-3) 

 UPF USA    4 

 WFWP     4 
 CARP     1 
 ACLC     4 

 
From Monday, December 2nd Rev. David Rendel will be the point person for coordinating logistics. His email is 
drendel@ unification.org . 
 
Sincerely,

 
 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 

 
 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President

 


